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Class 3 World War II Day  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our history curriculum, we will be having a World War 2 themed day in Class 3 on Monday 4th  
November. To add to the excitement, we would like them to come in costume, dressed either as evacuee 
children from World War 2 or even as adult civilians from the 1940s (civilians not soldiers please).  
School uniform items and clothes you already have at home can be utilised for this, or charity shops can be 
a useful place to find other items such as cardigans. Please see some photo examples below. 
The day will consist of stories, role plays and discussions based around a chapter of our focus text, 
Goodnight Mister Tom. We will also be exploring rationing and creating recipes from the era by using and 
weighing out rations which were available.   
 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

R Holland 

Mrs R. Holland 

Class 3 Class Teacher   

  


